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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: 
 
 The thirty-ninth annual Chicken Salad Luncheon was held at the Salma’s residence.  We would like to 
express our appreciation to Marica and her committee for giving a beautiful beginning to our 2013-2014 season.  
This will be our last meeting away from “home”.  Our clubhouse will be opened on October 6th, although our 
book-fest meeting will be held at the West Portal Book Store.  We would suggest meeting at the Clubhouse and 
carpooling to West Portal. 
 
 Our grand opening of the Clubhouse will be an eye opener to our members.  You will be surprised at our 
new look.  Come and celebrate! 
 
 We would like to give unending thanks to our house chair person, Sally Kipper, and her committee for all 
the work they performed this summer—moving the Garden Club’s possessions out and back into the Clubhouse.  
HARD WORK—WELL DONE! 
 
 Our November meeting will concentrate on table settings and floral arrangements.  We will also be 
collecting for our Annual Food Drive.  Please be aware that so many need help—especially around the holidays. 
 
By-- 
Louise Bacigalupi 
Helen Scholten 
Co-Presidents 
 

Meetings and Events 
  

Sunday, October 6 – Forest Hill Clubhouse re-opening gala 
1:00 – 4:00 p.m.  -  FHA Picnic 
RSVP 664-0542 
 
 Monday, October 7 – Board Meeting at FHA Clubhouse 
1:30 p.m.  -  NOTE TIME AND PLACE CHANGE 
  
 

Monday, October 21 – General Meeting 
1:00 p.m.  -  Annual Book Fest  
West Portal Book Store, 80 West Portal Ave 
Guests Welcome 
        
 

 
NOTES: 
  
Membership renewals are coming in fast. No one wants to miss our roster or even one meeting or event in our 
renovated clubhouse! 
If we're missing your renewal, send a check for $40 (made out to Forest Hill Garden Club) and the application sheet 
(on the web site) to:  Kathe Farrell, Financial Secretary, at 200 Montalvo Avenue S.F. 94116. 
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